
 

Eureka County High School Cooling Tower, 
Piping and Pump Replacement 
GML Project Nos. 879C.8 Notice to Contractors-1 

  
INVITATION TO BID EUREKA COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL COOLING TOWER, PIPING AND PUMP 
REPLACEMENT.  The Eureka County School District invites and will receive sealed bids for the 
construction of Eureka County High School Cooling Tower, Piping and Pump Replacement at 660 
Mathew Street, Eureka, Nevada 89316 on Thursday, May 24, 2018 until 2:00 p.m., Local Time. 
 
A mandatory Pre-bid Walk-thru shall be held on site on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. 

Such sealed bids as are received will be opened and read publicly at the above hour, date and place 
by a representative of GML Architects - LLC. 
 
Bids must be submitted on the Bid Form supplied with the plans and specifications. 
 
The right is reserved by the Owner to reject any or all bids, or to accept the bid deemed best for the 
interest of the Owner. 
 
Electronic bid documents may be obtained from the Architect by bonafide General Contractors, 
licensed in the State of Nevada. 
 
GML Architects – LLC, 1575 Delucchi Lane, Suite 120, Reno, Nevada  89502, (775) 829-8814 
 
The estimate of construction cost for the Base Bid of this project is $460,000.00. 
 


